Jeff Schweighart

I fully endorse and am for the WYDEQ permit to be approved. My past experience is 30 years in
the oil and gas industry specific to HSE and know the DEQ, EPA, WOGCC, BLM fully support the
CAA and CWA. The folks that oppose such, should walk from the proposed discharge point to
Boysen and maybe it would open an eye to how it would be of beneficial use to the whole
ecosystem and all involved. I am one that appreciates the hard work and dedication by all state,
federal and local agencies and industry for responsible energy development, in future use.

Thank you,

Jeff Schweighart CSP
Worland, WY 82401



